
 

Detour Notice for Route 30 Inbound 

Starting March 24, 2025, at 6PM to March 25, 2025, at 6AM 
Route 30 Inbound only will not be using Boxwood Road.  
Route 30 Inbound will route from Power Works Rd to left on Northfield Rd to right on Bowen 
Rd to left on Meredith Rd to regular routing. Please use alternate bus stops 
 

 
 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Transportation Services 

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-4111 

 transit@rdn.bc.ca 

 

 


